
During the March Filipino Caucus meeting, US Senator Mazie Hirono provided an update on several con-
gressional priorities including President Biden's COVID-19 plan, status of the vaccination distribution, the 
stimulus package and immigration initiatives.  Dr. Amy Agbayani and Dr. Agnes Malate, community advo-
cates, also shared the impact of COVID-19 on the Filipino community.   Below is a group photo of the 
ZOOM session. 

 

Top 1st Row:  (Left to Right) Sen. Misalucha (Co-Convener), Richard Mizusawa (Sen. Staff), Rep. Aquino (Co-Convener), Dr. Agbayani 

2nd Row: Rep. Ilagan, Sen. Hirono, Sen. Rhoads, Rep. Okimoto, Sen. Riviere 

3rd Row:  Sen. Nishihara, House Vice-Speaker Mizuno, Sen. Mercado-Kim, Sen. Gabbard, Rep. LoPresti 

4th Row:  Rep. Woodson, Rep. Yamane, Dr. Malate, Sen. San Buenaventura, Rep. Cullen 
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